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I support  Oregon Senate Bill 210. Making in-person voting the standard method 

strengthens our elections. In-person voting reduces the 

risk of fraud by requiring voters to be physically present, ensuring greater security. It 

also provides immediate assistance from election officials, helping every voter cast 

their ballot with confidence. Additionally, it fosters a sense of community, uniting us in 

a shared civic duty. The bill’s picture ID requirement further enhances integrity by 

verifying identities, while mail-in options ensure accessibility for those who can’t vote 

in person. I urge you to support SB 210 for secure, accessible elections. 

Thank you 


